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Upcoming Events 
 

Wednesday 21st 

November 

Annual General Meeting 

Borough Club 

2 High Street Eaglehawk 

from 7.00pm. 

GALA DAY 

The 2018 Gala Day was run at 

Canterbury Park on Sunday 29th 

July. 

There were 5 very entertaining 

games of football played in great 

spirit. 

Congratulations to our Gala Day 

Best Player Medal winners: 

Under 12C 

James Trew 

Under 14 Reserves 1 

Izak O'Sullvan 

Under 15 Girls 

Drew Ryan 

Under 16 Seniors 

Kaidan Fuge 

Under 18 Girls 

Skylah Roberts-Alderton 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

Now that the season is over for 

most sides, I’m extremely happy to 

report that we’ve had significantly 

less incidents and issues to deal 

with than in the previous 3 

seasons.  Thank you very much to 

all of you who have contributed to 

this. 

The committee met with the 

coaches and team managers 

earlier this month to pass on our 

thanks to them for the time and 

dedication they’ve put in this 

season, with many sides training 

since February or March. 

We also appreciate the many 

volunteers throughout the season 

who have ensured our sides have 

been able to take the field each 

week. 

Finally, I’d like to say a huge thank 

you to the committee for your 

tireless work this season. 

All the best to those sides who 

made the finals. 

TEAM APP 

Go to your App Store and 

download Team App and 

search for Eaglehawk Junior 

Football Club. 

It’s an easy way to keep up to 

date with news and to find 

things that are on our website. 

EJFC MERCHANDISE 

We still have hoodies, polo shirts 

and training singlets available. 

If you wish to place an order, 

please complete the order form 

which is available on our website 

under Forms and email it to 

ejfcmerch@gmail.com. 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

As indicated in Gavin’s email 

earlier this month, we really need 

people to attend this year’s AGM. 

While all committee positions are 

declared vacant each year, at least 

4 or 5 of this year’s committee 

won’t be nominating again. 

It’s imperative to have new people 

become involved at committee 

level to ensure the club has a 

future. 

Please come along and nominate 

for the 2019 committee. 


